International Brotherhood of Teamsters

Sean O'Brien, Director
Package Division
(202) 624-8755 / FAX (202) 624-6931

Memo

To: All Package Division Local Unions

From: Sean O'Brien, Package Division Director

Date: May 18, 2017

Re: UPS Rising

As part of the ongoing effort to improve communications to UPS Teamsters, the Package Division has launched a Facebook page called UPS Rising.

Please visit the page at: https://www.facebook.com/TeamUPSrising/. Like and follow the new page for the most recent information related to the Division. You can also follow UPS Rising on Twitter at @UPSrising.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Package Division at (202) 624-8755.

Thank you.

SOB:brl